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The Airport Police Honor Guard, back row from left: Airport Police Officer Caj Scott; Sgt. George Holt; and Officers Shawna Smith, Sofia Gallegos, Brian Davis, Kendra Williams, Mark Corral and Marshal McClain. Front row: Airport Police Acting Chief
Brian A. Walker; Mr. and Mrs. Hubert Scott; and Los Angeles World Airports Deputy Executive Director of Law Enforcement and Protection Services James T. Butts Jr.

Story by Officer Belinda Nettles, Public
Information Officer, Airport Police; 
Photos courtesy Airport Police

AIRPORTS — The Los Angeles Airport Police
(LAX) Honor Guard was selected to post colors
at the Federal Law Enforcement Officers
Association’s (FLEOA) National Awards ban-
quet in Jacksonville, Fla. March 23 as a tribute to
fallen comrades.

The banquet is a memorable event where
FLEOA recognizes award recipients selected
from its members’ nominations. Airport Police
Officer Tommy E. Scott, killed April 29, 2005,
was remembered along with 13 other federal law
enforcement officers who lost their lives in the
line of duty during 2005 and 2006. Mr. and Mrs.
Hubert Scott attended to accept the 2005 hero-
ism award posthumously on behalf of their son,
Tommy. Los Angeles World Airports Deputy
Executive Director of Law Enforcement and
Protection Service James T. Butts Jr. and Airport
Police Acting Chief Brian A. Walker attended the
banquet in honor of Officer Tommy E. Scott.

The Airport Police Honor Guard was repre-
sented by Officers Shawna Smith, Caj Scott,
Brian Davis, Sofia Gallegos, Mark Corral,
Kendra Williams, Marshall McClain and 
Sgt. George Holt.

The Club congratulates the Airport Police
Honor Guard for this distinguished recognition.
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The 29th Annual Retired Los Angeles City Employees Invitational Golf
Tournament will be held on Wednesday, June 6, 2007 at the Alhambra
Municipal Golf Course with a “Shotgun Start” at 7:30 a.m.The course is
located at 630 South Almansor Street,Alhambra, CA 91801. Check-in is
at 7:00 a.m. SOFT SPIKES MANDATORY!

2007 Golf Tournament Reservation Form

Name_______________________________________ Phone__________________________________

Address_____________________________________________________________________________

City________________________________________________ State__________ Zip_______________

Amount Included $______   $60.00 for R.L.A.C.E.I., City Club and A.C.E.B.S.A. Members ($70.00 for all others)

Luncheon: $22.00

Make checks payable to R.L.A.C.E.I.

NOTICE: SOFT SPIKES MANDATORY!

Member Member
FOURSOME R.L.A.C.E.I. A.C.E.B.S.A. Guest

or City Club

(check all that apply)
Name

1._______________________________________________ m m m

2._______________________________________________ m m m

3._______________________________________________ m m m

4._______________________________________________ m m m

Reservation deadline: Friday, May 18th. Mail completed reservation form and check to:
Tom Stemnoock, Co-Chairman

4040 Vineland Avenue, Suite 108, Studio City, CA 91604, (818) 487-6789

• The tournament is open to retired and active employees and friends.The cost is $60 for R.L.A.C.E.I., City Club
and All City Employee Benefits Service Association members ($70 for all others) and includes green fees, carts,
prizes and lunch at the Almansor Court restaurant. Lunch only is $22.00.

• Those interested in participating must complete the reservation form and mail it with their check payable to
“R.L.A.C.E.I.” by May 18th to:Tom Stemnock, co-Chairman, 4040 Vineland Avenue, Suite 108,
Studio City, CA 91604. For more questions. call either Co-Chairman Tom Stemnock at (818) 487-6789 or Phil
Skarkin at (818) 784-0130.

29th Annual 
Retiree’s Invitational 

Golf Tournament


